
PATRICK HENRY ACADEMY 

8766 Savannah Hwy. – Estill, SC 29918 

Telephone (803) 625-2440 – Fax (803) 625-3110

 

2019-2020 School Year 

 

 

Re: Enrollment Contract – New Students 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are honored you have expressed an interest in Patrick Henry Academy. We are a family-oriented school focused on providing 

students with an opportunity to reach their fullest potential. Our school is grounded in Christian values while preparing our students 

for life in the 21st century. We develop the whole child by providing a challenging academic curriculum and many extra-curricular 

opportunities.   

Enclosed you will find the Enrollment Contract for the 2019 - 2020 school year.  Although the current school year is still in session, 

we are already making plans for the new year and are excited about the wonderful direction our school is heading.  

We are pleased to announce the PHA Tuition Incentive for all newly enrolled K5-12th grade students.  The discount will be 

$1,000.00 off base tuition, per student, for the first year and $500.00 off base tuition, per student, for the second and third year.  

Families who have more than two students enrolled will receive a $1,000.00 discount, off base tuition, for the third child and free 

tuition for the fourth child.  All discounts are off of base tuition and does not include fees. 

In order to enroll a new student at Patrick Henry Academy, the following is required: 

• Enrollment Contract 

• Student Health Form 

• Teacher Recommendation Forms-Math and English (students entering 5th – 12th grades) 

• Administrator Recommendation Form (all new, transferring students) 

• Copy of official birth certificate 

• Copy of Social Security Card 

• Copy of South Carolina Certificate of Immunizations  

• Enrollment Fee: $75 

• Building Fund Fee: $400 (per student, one-time fee for new students) 

• All forms and fees may be mailed or hand-delivered to Patrick Henry Academy. 

Class sizes are limited and there may be a waiting list so please be sure to register early. Once an enrollment contract has been 

submitted, a copy of the student’s transcript and standardized test scores will be requested from the current or previous school. 

Admission to PHA is contingent upon satisfactory review of previous academic and discipline records. PHA best serves those 

students who are prepared and motivated to meet the requirements of a college preparatory environment.  

We will send additional information to you regarding our Registration/Open House which will be scheduled to take place prior to 

school starting in August.  

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to you for trusting us with your child’s education and well-being. If 

you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kim Miller 
Director of Administration 
 
 
 

Patrick Henry Academy, a college preparatory school, strives to create a community of learners in a Christian environment 
committed to a challenging and supportive educational experience that will foster the intellectual, moral, emotional, physical and 

spiritual development of each student. 


